
Project Update 
East End Ped/Bike & Streetscape Improvements Project 

 
Date: 04/07/14 
 
 
This week, the Contractor anticipates performing the following work on Mt. Diablo Blvd. 
between First Street and Brown Avenue: 
 

1. Continue work on punch-list items; 
2. Start installation of the traffic signs; 
3. Start installation of the traffic loop detectors at the intersection of Mt. Diablo Blvd. 

and Brown Avenue. This work is scheduled for Wednesday and Thursday. 
Traffic loop installations require lane closures on Mt. Diablo Boulevard and 
Brown Avenue at the approaches to the intersection.  
 

While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be 
alert to equipment, workers, and traffic. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (925) 284-1951.  Again, your 
patience and cooperation are very much appreciated. 
 
Farzaneh Sanders 
Senior Engineer 
City of Lafayette 
 
 


